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April 7, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Gary Westbrook 
General Manager 
Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District 
P.O. Box 92 
Milano, TX 76556 
 
Re: Extension Request 3 

Tunis WSC 
2019 POSGCD Groundwater Conservation Grant 

 J|C No. C0025-0007-00 
 
Dear Mr. Westbrook: 
 
This letter is being submitted to you on behalf of Tunis WSC. Tunis WSC is requesting a three-month extension to 
the deadline for completion of work on the 2019 POSGCD Groundwater Conservation Grant project. The project 
is replacement of the system’s water meters (customer and well meters) and implementation of an automated 
meter reading (AMR) system. The project has completed the purchase and installation of all customer water 
meters, the purchase of two water well meters, and the purchase and installation of the hardware and billing 
software and other equipment needed for full functionality of the project. Items remaining to be completed are 
the installation of the two water well meters which is scheduled for this week and the purchase of additional 
customer water meters if the request is approved. 
 
The installation of the water well meters was originally scheduled for February and has been rescheduled several 
times due the winter storm and coordination with the installer who is busy with repair work from the storm. 
 
It is anticipated that the project will be complete in the next couple of weeks unless the work is again rescheduled. 
 
Please let me know if you need any additional information. Thank you for your assistance with this matter. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Amy S. Hennard, PG, PE 
Project Manager 
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cc: Mr. Bobby Felder – Tunis WSC 


